PUBLIC NOTICE

OFFICE OF THE ILLINOIS ATTORNEY GENERAL PROCUREMENT POLICY AND COMPLIANCE MONITORING BOARD

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Attorney General's Procurement Policy and Compliance Monitoring Board set for Wednesday, August 20, 2025, has been cancelled.

The next PPCMB regular meeting is scheduled for **Wednesday**, **September 17**, **2025**, **2:00 p.m**. This regular meeting will be held by telephone conference. Members of the public wishing to participate should email kathleen.tedesco@ilag.gov and a telephone number will be provided. If you wish to comment during the meeting you will be asked to provide your name upon joining the call.